Invitation received by the Croquet Association of Ireland. (member of WCF)
Subject: WCF: Croquet Academy Coaching Course and tournament - 3-8 May 2016, Southwick, England
Dear Members,
 
I am pleased to announce that, with the support of the Croquet Academy at Sussex County Croquet Club (“SCCC”), the WCF is able to offer 16 sponsored places on a Coaching and Coach Training course at SCCC from Tuesday, 3 May to Friday 6 May 2016 followed by B-Level tournaments in AC and GC on Saturday 7 May and Sunday 8 May 2016.  This invitation has been sent to all WCF Members except for the Australian Croquet Association, the (English) Croquet Association and Croquet New Zealand because they already have established coaching schemes in both AC and GC.
 
The first four days offer four different two-day modules so that each participant can take part in two modules.  Full details are set out in the attached document.
 
The sponsorship consists of payment of the course fees and a £100 travel grant for each non-UK participant.  Members are initially limited to a maximum of two places each.
 
Applications should be sent to Jonathan Isaacs at SSSC (with copy to me) as soon as possible but no later than midnight GMT on Monday, 14 March 2016 after which any unused places will be released to UK participants.  The application should state whether the participant(s) wish to claim the £100 travel grant.
 
The first Coaching Week was held at Southwick in April 2013 and was greatly appreciated and enjoyed by participants from Latvia, Spain, Sweden and Switzerland.  We hope the 2016 week will be equally successful and attract participation from a still wider range of WCF Members.
 
Stephen Mulliner

Secretary-General

World Croquet Federation

Tel:    01428 643504

Mob: 07711 672015

Skype: snmulliner
 
